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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Watson, Debbie <Deborah.Watson@wpxenergy.com>
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 2:58 PM
To: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Amos, James; Venegas, Victoria, 

EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Ross Draw Unit #055 Release Notification

Good Afternoon, 
 
Here is an update of the spill at the Ross Draw Unit #55: 
 
Well: Ross Draw Unit #055 
API: 30-015-41976 
Surface: H-27-26S-30E 
Well Location:32.01615, -103.86379 
Spill Location: flowline between wellhead and tank battery 
Date of Release: June 21, 2019 @ 4:30 AM 
Volume Released: Estimated 25-30 bbl unseparated production fluids 
Volume Recovered: 10 bbl unseparated production fluids (as of 2:00 pm) 
 
Flowline ruptured between wellhead and tank battery.  Upon discovery, well was shut-in and truck called to recover fluids. 
Most of the fluids remained within the roadway with minor impact to adjacent pasture.  I will email an impact map early 
next week. 
 
Please contact me with any questions.  Thank you. 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Debbie 
 
 
Deborah Watson 
Environmental Specialist 
5315 Buena Vista Drive | Carlsbad, NM 88220 
office 575.885.7561 | cell 505.386.9693  
deborah.watson@wpxenergy.com 
 

 
 
If you have received this message in error, please reply to advise the sender of the error and then immediately delete this message. 
Thank you. 
 


